
University Mailing Services is excited to be moving to a 
new location.  

Pending Certificate of Occupancy, we’ll be closed May 17-19 to 
facilitate the move. Below is a map showing our new location to 
open May 20 pending any further delays.  

For urgent needs during this time, email ums@osktate.edu or call 
405.744.9042. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Visit fm.okstate.edu/ums/index.html for the latest information. 

We look forward to doing business with you at our new location. 
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